
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 
Holy Trinity Sunday 

June 15 & 16, 2019 

Little Flower Sunday Masses 

Saturdays, 5:00 p.m. 

Sundays, 10:00 a.m. 

Reconciliation prior to all Masses OR by appointment 
 
Weekday Masses  

Tuesday to  Friday  8:00 am 
  
Little Flower Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 

8:30 am—12:00 noon 

1:00—3:30 pm 
 
Parish Staff Team 
Office Manager:  Donna Costella 

    donna.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Office Administrator: Gadia Braga 

     gadia.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Pastoral Assistant:  Bonnie Thiele Hunt 

    bonnie.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Caretaker / Maintenance:  Rick Morin 

420 College Avenue 

Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 

Phone (306) 522-8583 

E-mail:  littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

Website:  www.littleflowerregina.ca 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a faith community 
reaches out to all in service, compassion and love to fulfill our 
mission of proclaiming the gospel daily in word and deed. 

Little Flower Parish is wheelchair accessible 

through the Edgar Street entrance. 

mailto:littleflowerregina@sasktel.net
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Holy Trinity Sunday 

June 15 & 16, 2019 

Theme:  We know God as Father, Son and Spirit. This intimate disclosure of God’s being is revealed to us in Jesus. But 

the images are only a dim outline of the love which God shares with us in this Eucharist and whose fullness he promises 

us in the Kingdom. 

This Week in the Parish . . .  
 

Daily Mass intentions as listed below: 
 
 
Tues, June 18    8:00 am      +Repose of Tony & Kay Fahlman 
 
Wed., June 19 8:00 am      Intentions of Darren Kerth 
                                                    
Thurs., June 20 8:00 pm      +Repose of Clara Seibel 
  
Fri., June 21   8:00 am      Intentions of Donna Costella 
 
Sat., June 22  5:00 pm      +Repose of Margaret Romaniuk 
 
Weekday Lector/Altar Server:  Barb Aman 
 
A complete list of daily Mass intentions (June) may be found on the bulle-

tin boards and the parish website. 

 

Events: 
 
Sun., June 16 9:00 am to Noon   Father’s Day Breakfast 
 
Tues., June 18 7:00 pm Finance meeting   
 
Wed, June 19         5:30 pm     C.W.L. meeting 
 
Thurs., June 20      7:00 pm     St. Augustine Grade 8 Farewell 
 
 

Hospital Chaplains 
 
Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families to 

address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 

face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 

fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 

a priest for Anointing of the Sick. 
 
If you or a family  member wish to receive a visit from a 

chaplain, please call:  General Hospital 306-519-1405, 

Pasqua Hospital 306-519-1380, Wascana Rehabilitation 

Centre 306-530-6511. 
 
Also, please let your parish know if you are entering the 

hospital. 

Offering of the Mass 
 

By virtue of the “communion of saints,” the Church com-

mends the dead to God’s mercy and offers her prayers 

especially the holy sacrifice of the Eucharist, on their be-

half. (Catechism of the Catholic Church).  This practice 

dates as far back as Judas collecting a sin-offering for the 

dead, making an atonement so that they might be deliv-

ered from their sin. (2 Maccabees 12:39-45).  Masses may 

also be offered for the intentions of the living or in thanks-

giving.  Masses may be requested through the parish of-

fice. 
 
If you wish to have the Mass offered on a specific date, 

please make arrangements at least one month in advance. 



Prayer Ministry 
 

Please pray for the needs of the sick of our 

parish, the homebound, those in nursing 

homes and those who care for them, 

especially: Florence Barrow, Germain 

Beaurivage, Jack Gebert, Dean Hutchence, 

Mary Kish, Don Morrell, Father Jose 

Periyilkatte, Claudia Sali, Kathleen Wingerter and Louise 

Wingerter.  Please also, keep in your prayers all who are 

grieving the death of a loved one. 

“But when he comes, the Spirit of truth, he will guide you 

to all truth...” (John 16:13) 

Jesus sent the Holy Spirit to help us know and live 

the truth. To prepare ourselves, we need to open 

our hearts to receive this gift before we can give it. 

Develop a daily prayer routine. Talk and listen to the Holy 

Spirit. This is best done in silence, when we can hear His 

response.  

Financial Update     

    June 9 Jan 1—June 9 

  Collection Target 

Over 

(short) Over (short) 

  June 9 June 9 from target from target 

Envelopes/Donations—111 $ 2,838       

Non-envelope collection $    402     

Total collection $3,240 $ 3,856  ($616)  ($ 17,207)   

 

 

John & Beatrice Frei—June 16—57 years 

Ted & Penny Forrest—June 17—52 years 

Eitel & Lydia Hinzmann—June 18—59 years 

Gary & Karen Balaberda—June 19—26 years 

Ron & Bonnie Thomas—June 21—39 years 

Anacleto & Lucina Balanga—June 22—34 years 
 

Richest blessings to all our couples.  You are a  

particular witness of God’s love and fidelity amongst us! 

Vocation View 
 

The love of God is being poured forth into our hearts. Open 

yourself to receive and share that love. Is God calling you 

to spread love through a Church vocation?(Romans 5:1-5)
  

Attention Catholic Teachers! 
 

Want to increase your salary and grow in 

your faith at the same time?  It is now possi-

ble to pursue a Master's in Religious Educa-

tion from Newman Theological College here 

in Regina!  For more information, contact 

Dr. Brett Salkeld at 306-352-1651, ext. 214 

or bretzky@hotmail.com ASAP. 

Saint Pio Relic Visit 
 

Were you able to visit the relics of Saint Pio of Pietrel-

cina on June 1st or 2nd? If you have a story to share 

about your encounter, or if you have experienced special 

graces following your visit, we’d love to hear about 

them. Please send them to: communica-

tions@archregina.sk.ca 

Donna’s Farewell 
 

Sunday June 30 

11am 

Parish Auditorium 

 

Please join us as we say farewell to 

Donna and wish her well in her retirement. We thank 

her for all the wonderful work she did in our Parish and 

for her dedication, commitment, patience, and caring 

with all our parishioners.  

Father Jose 
  
We invite all of you who wish to, to write a note to Father Jose. 

Please put it in the box at the main entrance of the 

church. If it is easier for you, you may place your 

note in the collection basket. Please label it 

“Father Jose”. We will ensure Father Jose re-

ceives them. We thank one of our parishioners for 

this wonderful idea.  
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Congratulations to our 39th graduating class of the Archdiocese 

of Regina Lay Formation Program.   

Lorraine Anderson, Alda Bouvier, Debbie Bulych, Heather 

Deis, Jessica Hernando, Shelley Kreutzer, and Bob Wihlidal. 

Let us pray for these graduates that God will continue to bless 

them on their faith journey. May the Holy Spirit shine brightly 

in their lives as they go forth to minister to God’s people in their 

parishes and beyond. Are you ready to answer Christ’s call to 

know, love and serve him more deeply? We are currently ac-

cepting applications for the fall intake of this three-year pro-

gram. For more information or to register, please contact our 

Program Coordinator, Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 211 or email 

him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca. 

Appeal for Yarn/Wool 
 

Are you planning a garage sale soon?  Do 

you have clean yarn that you might consider 

donating to Little Flower?  Our supply is 

beginning to dwindle and we would appreci-

ate any donations received.  Our knitters appreciate any 

yarn that is donated. They knit throughout the year.  Thank 

you! 

Archdiocese of Regina Annual General Meeting 
 
The Annual General Meeting for the Archdiocese of Regina 

will be held Saturday, June 22 at Our Lady of Peace Parish, 

3:00 pm. Copies of the 2018 Archdiocese Annual Report will 

be available at the meeting and will be posted on the website 

soon. 

"The Light Shines Through the Broken Places"  A 

prayer service for victims of clergy  

sexual abuse 
Holy Child Parish, will hold a prayer service for victims of 

clergy sexual abuse on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 7:00 p.m. 

to 9:00 p.m. They will be using “The Light Shines Through the 

Broken Places” prayer service.  

Dying Healed Workshop 
 

Learn more about end of life issues, the power of human 

presence and the meaning of human suffering.  Wednes-

day June 26 and Thursday June 27. Wednesday 6:30-

8:30 pm and Thursday 9:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. At Santa 

Maria Senior Citizens Home, 4215 Regina Ave, Regina. 

To register, please contact Amanda Trainor at 306-352-

1651 or atrainor@archregina.sk.ca. Cost $25 (includes 

lunch on Thursday and a participant workbook). For more 

information on this workshop or the Dying Healed Pro-

gram, please visit: www. lifecollective.io/mtfl/events/

dying-healed-regina-sk 

Campion Alumni 
 

Do you know a Campion alumni who strives to give back 

to their community or uses their skills and knowledge to 

make the world a better place? If so, Campion College's 

Alumni of Distinction Award nominations are now open! 

Help us acknowledge the people around us who are trying 

to make a difference by nominating a Campion graduate 

today! More information can be found online at 

www.CampionCollege.ca/Alumni. Nominations close 

April 15th. 

TF143: Roman Catholicism For Protestants -  

Part 2 
 
In this part two of three, Brett and Eric continue their dis-

cussion of Catholicism for Protestants.  They'll take a more 

in-depth look at the content Brett covered with his class at 

Ambrose University in Calgary, and dig in a bit deeper to 

those areas his protestant class questioned, and the surpris-

ing areas of agreement they discovered this week on 

Thinking Faith! 

Philomena Walking Pilgrimage August 11-14  
 

From Yorkton to the Shrine of Our Lady of 

Lourdes, Rama, Sk. 

Come on a walking pilgrimage to have time to 

pray and spend time with God.  Looking for 

peace or healing?  This may be a good time to 

do it. 

Register at www.stphilomenawalkingpilgrimage.org  

Summer Vacation 
 

When you go on vacation don’t forget to mail or 

deliver your church envelope to your own 

church.  Regular expenses continue through the 

summer months and we rely on your donations.  

Thank you.  
 

^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^  
 

Are you going on vacation? If you will be staying in 

hotels or motels, please consider saving the little soaps 

and bottles of shampoo, conditioner and lotions to 

donate to Visitation House and Marian Centre. We 

have a basket at the back of the church to collect these items.  

We very much appreciate your donations. 

Reflection 
 

“For everything there is a season, and a time for 

every matter under heaven…”  Ecclesiastes 3:1 
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